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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 10:15 AM
To: 'oq.enterprises@yahoo.com'
Cc: Eric Kirkegaard (Erick@dmi-emk.com)
Subject: Winton Valero, 23990 Hesperian Blvd., RO3188 and Geotracker Global ID 

T10000007782

Dear Mr. Quiambao,       

I am in the process of reviewing the file for the subject case.  As I read through the document entitled Underground 
Storage Tank System Compliance Soil Sampling and Limited Remedial Excavation Report, dated June 26, 2017 and 
prepared by DMI-EMK Environmental Services, Inc., it is unclear what happened to the stockpiled gravel referenced on 
page 2 of the document.  I would appreciate being informed of what happened to this material.  

Please present the discussion of the destination of the material in an electronic mail message to addressed to my 
attention by August 28, 2017.  Note your response will be included in the case file. 

Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


